
Messages from your Home and School Association Meeting – 
January 24, 2023 

• Girls on the Run is getting started.  Soccer and Reading Bowl are in full 
swing.  Basketball just finished a great season.  Check Bloomz for schedules and 
updates. 

• The basketball scoreboard fundraiser was super-successful.  Thanks to everyone 
who participated.  Our school family was so generous we are purchasing a larger 
scoreboard, cheerleading uniforms, and soccer balls. 

• Confirmation for our 8th graders is scheduled for Friday, April 21, 2023. 
• Our parish’s youth group is active for students in 6th - 12th grades.  Meetings are on 

Sunday afternoons.  They are currently selling Boston Butts for Super Bowl 
Weekend and raffle tickets for a 50-inch television after weekend 
masses.  Questions?  Contact Youth Minister Hannah Billing 
at hbilling@stjohnevang.org. 

• The Reverse Draw is looking for volunteers.  Check Bloomz for the next meeting 
date or contact Celine Gladwin at celinegladwin@gmail.com. 

• Catholic Schools Week is next week.  It starts with Mass this weekend and ends 
with Family Night on February 3, 2021 at 6:30 PM. 

• Questions or concerns?  Contact President Daniel Lasseter. (229) 292-8724 
or DanielFLasseter@gmail.com. 

• Would meeting during the day about Home and School be more 
convenient?  Contact Vice President Stephanie Brodeur 
at stephanielenart@yahoo.com if you are interested. 

• Our school parents and church family are always extremely generous with 
donations of money and items.  For this, we are very thankful.  What we need might 
be the most difficult thing to give: your time.  We are looking for volunteers to 
serve as officers and help with the planning of future events around the 
school.  Please consider volunteering to help.  Your participation is vital to keeping 
our school the best in Valdosta. 
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